

Hello Branch 99,

I've got some news for you;

As you know, we will have our February meeting at Cypress Lakes Golf Club with Hamburgers again. I expect that to get old after a few times.

We've been very diligent in trying to keep prices down for you. But reality is setting in

So, your Branch 99 BEC will be meeting about where to have our March meeting at.

Also, where to have all of our future meetings at.

We are seriously considering the 'Elk's Lodge' in Vacaville. Great place, great accommodations, and great food. Expect prices to be going up.

Secondly, Your yearly dues of only \$10.00 a year will be discussed about increasing.

Third, Some changes to our GOLF program must be explored and implemented.

Such as playing partners to be more randomly assigned. That way ALL members play with ALL members. As you would expect, that will increase the social value, and camaraderie of our club.

Your BEC is working hard for you. So get involved at our meetings to learn and participate in what we're planning for you.

I'll see you all at our February 20th Luncheon.

Your Big SIR, Ken OConnell